
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
November 17th, 2021 
 
 
Western Regional Enterprise Network 
c/o Evan Nemeth 
210 Main Street 
Yarmouth, NS 
B5A 1C7 
 
 
Dear Evan Nemeth, 
 
I am pleased to write this letter to advise that at our most recent meeting, Council unanimously approved 
the request for a letter of support for the residential retrofit funding application. 
 
We understand the importance of using less energy as we are the first Net-Zero municipal building in 
Canada. This is a great opportunity for our area, and we are happy to support.  
 
As requested, please also note that this letter includes a $1,200 in-kind contribution for staff hours to 
reflect any required data requests. 
 
Thank you to you and the WREN for initiating projects, such as these that encourage innovation in 
Southwest Nova Scotia. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Danny Muise 
Warden 
 


